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mission on the Klingle Road issue. She stated that the DPW 
period of reassessment had lapsed on November 21, without any 
word from DPW's Gary Burch, who had originally asked additional 
time, and who had not returned her calls. The Woodley Park 
Community Association has had two meetings on the issue at which 
John Dear presented status reports to the community. The Klingle 
Valley Association continues to meet and mobilize. Discussion 
followed on to how to deal with ANC constituents who favor the 
reopening of Klingle Road. 
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